
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
MILTON KEYNES CITY COUNCIL 

(HIGH STREET (PART), STONY STRATFORD) 
(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2025 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Milton Keynes City Council, intends to make an Order 
under Section 16A of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 for the purpose of facilitating the 
holding of a relevant event, namely the ‘Vintage Stony 2025’ which is being promoted by Mr. 
Ray Cobley on behalf of the ‘Vintage Stony’ Group and the Stony Stratford Business 
Association.  The effect of the Order is to temporarily prohibit all vehicles from entering, 
proceeding, or waiting along that part of High Street, Stony Stratford between its junctions 
with Church Street, and Wolverton Road. 
 
The proposed Order will come into operation on 1st January 2025 at 8.00am and will continue 
in operation for a maximum of 3 days or until the completion of the relevant event, whichever 
shall be the earlier, however it is anticipated that the restrictions will only remain in effect until 
2.00pm on 1st January 2025.  
 
The alternative route for traffic will be via Church Street, Silver Street and Horsefair Green 
(Vice Versa). 
 
Pedestrian access to adjacent properties and premises shall be maintained throughout the 
closure.  There shall be no exemptions from the provisions of the order other than for 
emergency services vehicles and military vehicles. 
 
The closures will be clearly signed in accordance with Chapter 8 of the TSRGD 2016 (The 
Traffic Signs Regulations and General Directions 2016).  
 
Details on how to comment on the proposed Order, together with plans showing the general 
arrangements and a statement of reason, may be inspected on the Council’s website at: 
ww.milton-keynes.gov.uk/bus-updates 
 
Any person committing a breach of the Order will be liable upon prosecution to such fine as is 
prescribed by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
 

5th December 2024 
Milton Keynes City Council 
Civic Offices 
1 Saxon Gate East  
Milton Keynes 
MK9 3EJ 

Graham Cox 
Head of Highways 
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